Homeroom Report Back 10/30/14

HR Reps: Please do not read this aloud. Read the General Section and your Grade Section. Our next Mass Meeting is Block 6 on Friday, November 14, 2014. Please write this down.

Read Aloud:

General:

- Student Government voted to recommend that GHS expand the Open Campus policy to Juniors and Sophomores.
- This year, we set out to make Homecoming special. From the inflatable wrecking ball to Tetris and a showing of Mean Girls, we accomplished all of our goals this year. Thank you so much to everyone who participated, and we hope to see you again next year!
- The GHS Blood drive is coming up on November 21st. You will be receiving information soon regarding how to donate. There will be online registration this year.
- Kickoff for the Thanksgiving Food Drive is November 10th! Penny wars, food collection competition by houses, all that fun stuff. Stay tuned for more info.
- If you have any concerns, please email Uma.Ramesh@greenwichschools.org to have your concerns dealt with directly by the Student Concerns Committee.
- The Student Concerns Committee is looking to clean up the Student Center. If you're interested in working on the campaign, please contact the above email.
- Members of the Student Concerns Committee participated in the Abilis Walk (which took place October 19th) to contribute to the local community. Abilis is a wonderful charity that aids individuals across the age spectrum who have disabilities, please look into volunteering with them/contributing if you're interested.

Seniors:

• If you are looking for a volunteer opportunity offering community service hours, come help work at the Cardinal Hut on November 1st or November 14th! Please email julia.bunte-mein@greenwichschools.org if you are interested.

Juniors:

• We will be having another bake sale within the next 2 weeks

Sophomores:

- We are having a candy sale on Wednesday 10/29, if you want to get involved in future fundraisers please email any of the class officers
- If anyone has a request for our class trips please email Ms. Fox or the class officers.

Freshmen:

• Congratulations to the newly elected Freshmen Class Officers!!

George Brulaj, President Verlkg-Keyts Fleurant, VP Caitlin Curtis, Secretary Nicholas Glass, Treasurer